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APPENDIX 4 

 

In January 2020, the Department held two conference calls seeking input on the 

development of a COL to address Arctic Cod bycatch in the North. A list of participants 

is available below: 

*Not present on second consultation call. 

 

Wojciech Walkusz – DFO Science 

Sheri Friesen - DFO Resource Management C&A 

Angela Young - DFO Resource Management C&A 

Martin Henri - DFO Resource Management NL 

Courtney D’Aoust - DFO Resource Management NHQ 

Leigh Edgar - DFO Resource Management NHQ* 

Derek Mahoney - DFO Resource Management NHQ 

 

Amber Giles – Nunavut Wildlife Management Board 

Jason Akearok – Nunavut Wildlife Management Board* 

Denis Ndeloh - Nunavut Wildlife Management Board 

 

Frankie Jean-Gagnon – Nunavik Marine Region Wildlife Board* 

 

Bruce Chapman – Canadian Association of Prawn producers 

Alastair O’Reilly – Northern Coalition 

Jerry Ward - Qikiqtaaluk Corporation 

Chris Flanagan – Baffin Fisheries Coalition 

Brian Burke – Nunavut Fisheries Association*  

Brian McNamara – Newfound Resources Ltd. 

Peter Rose – Makivik Corporation 

 

 

 




